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Remember the last time you attended the 40-day workshop at Chung Pyung? How many people were in 

your international team? 

 

This week, for the first time in the history of the training center, the number of people in the international 

40-day workshop team grew past 100!  

 

Yesterday, we moved into a bigger lecture hall with up-to-date furnishings and equipment. 

 

The lecture program has a great variety of topics, and you can participate in the night vigils right here at 

the center of the action. 

 

When you are ready for an ultra-refreshing six-week break from the grind of the fallen world, come to 

Chung Pyung! We are waiting for you here. 

 


